
 

 
 
 
 
 

Important Notice from Inland Networks 
 
 
 

RE:  NBC INTERRUPTION IN SERVICE/POSSIBLE DISCONTINUANCE 
 
Dear Inland Networks Cable Television Customer, 
 

Inland Networks (a/k/a R & R Cable Company) has been in contract 
negotiations with KHQ, the parent for KNDO/Yakima and SWX/Yakima, for several 
months.  Inland Networks does not believe that we will come to an agreement since we 
do not believe that the rate increase that KHQ is proposing, as well as the language 
within the agreement, is fair and reasonable. 

 
If an agreement is not reached by December 31, 2020, Inland Networks will 

have no choice but to discontinue broadcasting NBC.  This will affect channels 5, 10, 
14, and 210.  Unfortunately, if these channels are lost, Inland Networks will not be 
reducing the price of cable television. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Inland Networks 

 


